
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

 Year 6 Teaching Arrangements                                             16.5.25 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As I write this letter, the Year 6 pupils are busy celebrating the end of 
their week of SATs, having focused hard to do their very best. They 
have conducted themselves brilliantly each morning with 
determination, perseverance and a clear and calm manner. They all 
deserve a special treat this weekend! I definitely think that the cooked 
breakfasts have helped – thank you Mrs Miles for organising and 
cooking breakfasts each morning this week.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents/carers and the wonderful Y6 staff who have all played 
their part in preparing the pupils in such a positive and calm way. Mrs Makins, Mrs Miles and Miss Ryding 
(student) have all taken Year 6 under their wings and helped to shape their Y6 journey. Thanks also to our 
Chair of Governors, Mr Pete Gallagher, who has joined us weekly to help to teach our Y6 mathematicians.  
 
Mrs Makins will begin her maternity leave after May half term, her last day 
with Y6 will be next Friday 23rd May. She is certainly ready to put her feet up 
for a little while before baby number 2 arrives. We wish The Makins Family 
all the very best for the arrival of a new baby. Little Hattie is going to be a 
fabulous big sister!  

 
The Teaching Arrangements for Y6 after half term will be as follows: 
 

Day Morning Afternoon 

Monday Miss R. Jinks+ Miss L. Ryding+ Mrs K. Miles Miss R. Jinks+ Miss L. Ryding+ Mrs K.Miles 

Tuesday Miss R. Jinks + Miss L. Ryding + Mrs K.Miles Miss R. Jinks + Miss L. Ryding + Mrs K.Miles 

Wednesday Mrs K. Miles (Higher Level Teaching 
Assistant) + Miss L. Ryding 

Mrs K. Miles (HLTA) + Miss L. Ryding 

Thursday Mrs S. Nash + Mrs K. Miles Mrs H. Yarnold + Mrs K. Miles 

Friday Mrs K. Miles (HLTA)  Miss R Jinks  + Mrs K. Miles 

 
The second half of the Summer Term for Y6 pupils is always full of great ‘Leavers’ events which will also 
include their 3-day Transition to the QE High School on 2nd, 3rd and 4th July. For any pupils transitioning to 
another High School, please notify me of the transition dates for your Y6 child if they are different to these 
please.  
We will make sure that the final half term at St. Peter’s is enjoyable and memorable with lots of wonderful 
experiences planned for the remainder of this term. See separate letter for dates. 
 
If you or your child has any queries, please don’t hesitate to get in touch, 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs H. Yarnold 
Head of School 


